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September 2 

City Council Meeting 

6:30 p.m. 

 

September 6 

Labor Day 

City Offices Closed 

 

September 9 

Planning Commission 

6:30 p.m. 

 

September 11 

National Day of Service 

 

September 16 

City Council Meeting 

6:30 p.m. 

 

*Information included in this 

newsletter is printed in advance 

therefore is subject to change 

without notice* 

Mayors Message – The kids are back in 

school!! We have a new traffic light at the 

intersection of 800 East & 300 South by 

Mountain Crest which will make traffic flow 

better and improve safety for pedestrians as 

well as vehicles.  Hyrum City hires crossing 

guards for the elementary schools.  Debbie 

Jewkes is the crossing guard at Lincoln 

Elementary.  Shalyn Maxfield & Heidi Pearce 

are crossing guards at Canyon Elementary.  As 

you plan your child’s safe route to school, we 

hope you will encourage them to cross safely 

where a crossing guard can assist them.  Their safety is very important! 

 

As drivers we need to be aware and alert in school zones.  A reminder 

that the speed limit in a school zone is 20 miles per hour.  In a school 

zone, a vehicle must come to a complete stop if a pedestrian is in the 

crosswalk.  If a vehicle is stopped for a pedestrian, another vehicle my 

not pass the stopped vehicle but must also stop.  A vehicle must yield 

to a pedestrian in a marked or unmarked crosswalk or intersection if 

that pedestrian is in the roadway.  A vehicle crossing a sidewalk (such 

as a driveway or parking lot entrance crosses a sidewalk) must yield 

to a pedestrian on the sidewalk.  If a school bus, has it’s flashing lights 

on, it is illegal to pass it.  Allow yourself extra time to get where you are 

going. I wish all children, school teachers, and staff a great school 

year! 

Sincerely, 

Mayor Stephanie Miller 

 

September 11/National Day of Service – 

National Day of Service & Remembrance 

(9/11), is a chance to help others in tribute to 

those killed and injured on September 11, 

2011, and those countless individuals who 

serve to defend the nation’s freedom at 

home and around the globe. September 11, 

2021 is the 20th Anniversary of that tragic day.  Please, join Hyrum City 

on 9/11 Day – step forward to serve in a remarkable spirit of unity, 

honor, and compassion. 
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Churches of many faiths are organizing a day of service on Saturday, September 11, 2021. Volunteers are needed 

to clean headstones and explore family history at the Hyrum City Cemetery. Visit www.justserve.org for more 

information & to register, or for other service projects. Remember, even a small act of service is a giant act of 

patriotism. 

 

Senior Center News – We are open Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and Fridays from 9:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. Lunch is 

served at 12:00 p.m. on Wednesdays & Fridays (takeout lunches also available). Please call to RSVP for lunch the 

day prior by 2:00 p.m., 245-3570. Please sanitize your hands as you enter the building, and if you aren’t feeling 

well, please stay home.  Let’s do our part to stay healthy. 

Mondays –  September 6: CLOSED. 

  September 13: Breakfast & Bingo, 10:30 a.m.   

  September 20: Board Meeting, 10:00 a.m.+  
  September 27: Breakfast & Bingo, 10:30 a.m.  
Tuesdays –  Pool, Chair Yoga & Quilting, 9:30 a.m. 

  September 14: Tip Class, 11:00 a.m. 

Wednesdays – Lunch, 12:00 p.m. 

  September 8: Pretty in Pink Party, for everyone. 

  September 15: Crazy Hat Fashion Show & prizes. 

Thursdays -  September 9: Road Trip & Lunch. 

Fridays – Bingo, 10:45 a.m. Lunch, 12:00 p.m. 

  September 10: White Elephant BINGO. 

  September 24: Yellow Bingo. 

 

Library News – Library Hours: Monday - Friday 10 a.m. – 7 p.m. and Saturday 10 a.m. – 3 p.m. Contact us at 

435-245-6411 or hyrumlibrary@gmail.com. We will be closed, Monday, September 6th for Labor Day. The library is 

operating as normal, however, we do encourage those who are feeling sick to stay home, and utilize contactless 

hold pick-up. 

 

The Utah State Library has awarded the library new library cards.  We are asking everyone to make time and pick 

up your new card.  If you have questions, please give us a call.  Checking out items may take a little longer than 

normal as we update your information and swap your card number. We are excited to start our fall programs.  

Check out our social media accounts @hyrumlibrary closer to September for program information & dates. 

Museum News – Did you know that there’s a Smithsonian exhibition in Hyrum right now?!? Visit the museum to 

see “H2O Today” to explore the beauty and essential nature of water in Utah through immersive content, 

interactives, and digital media. Twenty years ago, Hyrum hosted another Smithsonian exhibition entitled 

“Yesterday’s Tomorrows” at the Elite Hall, which featured wedding dresses from the 1940’s and ‘50s salvaged 

from Maud’s by Linda Christiansen just days before the building was demolished. Some of the dresses were 

auctioned off to benefit fundraising for the museum/library building. However, many are still housed in the 

museum’s collections, along with artifacts from Maud’s, to ensure that they are protected and preserved for 

decades to come. The museum is open on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 10:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m., Wednesdays 

and the 2nd Saturday of each month from 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m., and by appointment. 

There are SO MANY wonderful events happening throughout the Bear River Heritage Area right now as part of 

“H2O Today” exhibition! Be sure to check out the online calendar at http://bearriverheritage.com/h2o/ or follow 

H2O Today in the BRHA on Facebook and/or Instagram to make sure you don’t miss anything. 

Join us for tours of the 1932 Hydro Electric Power Plant for the museum’s Second Saturday event on September 

11th. Join us about six miles from the mouth of Blacksmith Fork Canyon (near AJ Park) to see how Hyrum has been 

making its own power since the early 1900’s from 10:00—11:30 a.m. The museum will also be open so you can visit 

“H2O Today” from 10:00 a.m.—3:00 p.m. 

We are excited to launch our 2021—2022 series of Back in Time children’s activities this month IN PERSON! We’ll 

be making some “Sandy Surprises” and learning about water and beaches on September 28—30 from 1:00—

1:30 p.m. each day. These activities are free and all children are welcome. Please note that all visitors to the 

museum and our programs are welcome to wear masks and hand sanitizer is available. Please postpone your 

visit if you are sick or not feeling well. 
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